From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan

Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 10:55 PM

To: pete@vermontsalumi.com

Cc: Salembier, Shannon <Shannon.Salembier@vermont.gov>
Subject: Re: FOIA

Dear Mr. Colman,

Thank you for your request. Please be advised that we received the consumer complaint regarding Vermont
Salumi verbally, and therefore do not have a physical record of the complaint.

Best Regards,
Rowan Cornell-Brown

Program Technician
Office of the Vermont Attorney General





